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Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Thank you as always for your support this half term. It has been a fast moving one. Our                    
Year 11 students have started all their GCSE examinations and BTEC modular exams. 
These carry on into next half term. Our Year 10 have started their qualifications quest and 
have taken Functional Skills Level 1 examinations in English and Mathematics. We continue 
to broaden our curriculum provision and will be introducing Music into this in September.  
 
I am pleased to say that we will be getting new computers across Furrowfield School. These 
will be installed during half term. This is a huge investment for the school and we have 
explained to the students how they need to look after these. (We have mentioned that any 
deliberate damage will have to be paid for and will be reported to the police.)  We hope these 
will add to student research capacity and further support learning.   
 
We continue with our site and learning environment improvements. We are expanding as a 
school and have increased both our teaching staff and numbers of teaching assistants. We 
have also waved goodbye to Mrs Lowther who has retired after 20 years at Furrowfield 
School. All staff and students wish her a long and happy retirement with many wonderful 
adventures.   
 
We look forward to a happy and safe half term for everyone and have emphasized road 
safety, online safety and safety near water with all our students. 
 
We look forward to welcoming all our students back on Monday 3rd June 2024 for breakfast 
club from 8.30am with school starting at 8.50am. All students should be in full school uniform 
of a powder blue polo shirt, black school trousers, plain back shoes or trainers with no 
logos.   
 
With very best wishes 

 
Miss H E Scott 
Head Teacher 


